
Families First Community Center 
 

Generous Grant from the Unitarian 

Universalist Congregation of Castine!!! 

 

 

The Opportunity Fund of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Castine has granted Families First 
Community Center a third installment of $10,000!  This donation is to help FFCC with programming start-up 

costs such as recruiting, hiring, and staff development! 

The Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Castine is a wonderful example of the community support that 
those in need, and FFCC, are so thankful for!!! 

These funds were much needed and we cannot thank them enough!! 

If you would like to donate to Families First Community Center, or to volunteer to help with renovations, 
clerical work, becoming a VIFS (Volunteers in Family Service, i.e. Mentor), or help out once the Home is open, 

please contact Terri at 460-3711 or familiesfirstellsworth@gmail.com  

The Opportunity Fund of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Castine solicited ideas from their 

members and friends about ways in which they might help not-for-profit organizations who serve people in 

the area.  They then looked at a wide variety of organizations whose mission is compatible with their own. 

They funded five nonprofits and continue to bring all together to collaborate on helping those in need.  It is 

always inspirational to hear what other not-for-profits are doing to help those in the community!  For more 

information about UUCC, visit http://uucastine.org/. 
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